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I am writing to express opposition to ending mail-in voting. Mail-in voting is secure 

and makes participation in our democracy more accessible to all of our citizens. In-

person voting is no more secure and is less effective with lower voter turnout. Many 

people are unable to easily travel to voting locations or get time off of work and are 

denied their constitutional right to vote. Mail-in voting allows people more time to 

thoughtfully consider their elections, vote in a timely manner, and submit their vote 

securely and quickly. Allow people to vote in person if they choose but do not deny 

others the alternative.  


